
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 
1st April 2021 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

 

Welcome to the end of term and Happy Easter!  

 

Thank you for everything you have done to support the full return to school. It continues to be 

a very challenging time for our community, but it has been a real pleasure having all the 

children back again. The children have coped incredibly well and should feel really proud of 

themselves.  

 

Diary Dates: 

Thursday 1st April: Last day of term – Happy Easter!  

Monday 19th April: Term 5 starts for all pupils (staggered timings continue)  

 

Clubs 

Government guidance allows us to re-start some after-school clubs next term, although 

numbers will initially be limited to 15 for any indoor club. Coach will be in touch with details 

about Lego and Dodgeball clubs, and Chris will be in touch regarding Friday football in due 

course.  

 

Volunteers 

We are also in a position to safely welcome back volunteers after the Easter break. Class 

teachers will be in touch to arrange the finer details. Thank you in advance to those of you 

able to help.  

 

Gardening Equipment 

We are looking for donations of gardening/planting equipment and seeds. Any delivers can 

go straight to the school office.  

 

If you require any further information, please contact the school office. 

 

Take care over the Easter break and we look forward to seeing you in Term 5.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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